The Mulvane Public Library Board of Trustees has an opening (partial term through May 2026). This volunteer board meets monthly on the second Monday at 5:30pm for approximately an hour.  If you live in City limits, love your Library, and are interested in serving on this Board, please fill out an application and return it to the Library or City.  The current Library Board will review the applications and provide a recommendation to the Mayor, who will make the final appointment.
Please submit applications by Friday, January 10th.
If you have questions, please contact Library Director Shanna Smith-Ritterhouse, director@mulvanelibrary.org.

